
Subject: Lea castle quarry objection 
  

Dear All,  
  
We are sadly unable to attend the public enquiry at Stourport Manor Hotel on Tuesday 
5th November, due to work commitments. 
  
However we would like to have it recorded that we object to the above quarry for all of 
the reasons that the Stop the Quarry Action Group are raising. 
  
In particular we are extremely concerned about : 
  
The proximity of the quarry to local houses (several hundred yet to be built) which will 
also mean further loss of green belt. 
  
The extreme proximity to the five schools whose young lives will be directly by the air 
pollution. 
   
The increase in the volume of traffic with the number of extra lorries turning onto the 
narrow B4189 Wolverley Road which will increase the potential for accidents on this 
already dangerous road. 
  
The quarry proposal has already been rejected on three separate occasions, we 
therefore trust that a fair and final decision will be made in favour of The Stop the Quarry 
Action Group. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Emma Hamilton & Philip Pountney 
34 Albrighton Drive, 
Kidderminster, 
DY102NX 
 

  


